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Ryan P.Bonaventura 
10326 GivernyBlvd 
Evendale Ohio. 45241 

To Whom it may concern, 

Duke Energy is planning on constructing a natural gas pipeline through my neighborhood. I am writing 
this email in opposition of the overall project and more specifically the "Green Route". We already have 
a large gas line 200 yards in front of my house running through my neighborhood. I live in the Park Hills 
subdivision off of Glendale Milford Rd. After 2008 property values have been very slow to rebound and I 
believe this project will not only decrease property values, but increase my insurance costs and become a 
very dangerous environment. I have 2 young kids and we will literally live right next to the proposed 
"Green Route". In less then 20 years there have been 855 serious incidents in the US involving a gas 
line, if this route is chosen we will have not one, but two large natural gas lines just yards from my 
house. 
I am asking you to deny Duke energy's plans to extend the pipeline through my town. 

Thank you in advance of your support. 

Thanks, 

Ryan Bonaventura 
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